
 

The Randolph County School System (RCSS) has been selected to re-
ceive 97,500 masks through “America’s Mask Challenge”!  

The masks are being provided by HanesBrands, which has followed CDC 
guidance to ensure that the masks meet appropriate safety standards.  

“America’s Mask Challenge” is a new partnership between United Way 
Worldwide, the Business Roundtable, and the CDC Foundation. RCSS 
wants to say thank you for this generous donation and for your help in 
protecting our students and staff members! See more information about 
the Challenge here. 

https://www.unitedway.org/the-latest/press/americamaskchallenge?fbclid=IwAR3CsE6_1IvARLYgVsvqrTijtEneR06rkIn_I-kFBC_ru3FbZHDTUe3LCJM

